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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOG A. TENNESSEE 37401 ,

SN 1578 Lookout Place

MAY 261988

TVA-SQN-TS-88-02 10 CFR 50.90
s

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Doc.ument Control Desk
Hashington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-328
Tennessee Valley Authority )

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT (SQN) UNIT 2 - TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGE 88-02

References: 1. Letter from J. A. Zwolinski to S. A. White dated
November 2, 1987, "Auxiliary Feedwater Pump P essure Drop
Requirements and Operability (TAC 00060, 00061)"

^

2. Letter from TVA to NRC dated September 24, 1987, "Sequoyah
Nuclear Plant (SQN) - Auxiliary Feedwater (AFH) System
Operability Determination"

3. Letter from TVA to NRC dated June 26, 1987, "Sequoyah Nuclear
Plant (SQN) - NRC Request for Additional Information
Regarding Auxiliary feedwater (AFH) Flow and Pressure
Requirements"

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.90, we are enclosing a requested amendment to
license DPR-79 to change the technical specifications of SQN unit 2. The
proposed change revises the unit 2 surveillance requirement (SR) 4.7.1.2.a to
add pump-specific, differential pressure test values for each AFH pump. The
associated bases section of the unit 2 technical specifications is revised for
clarification.

The proposed technical specification change is identified in enclosure 1. The

justification for the proposed technical specification change is provided in
enclosure 2. A proposed determination of no significant hazards consideration
performed pursuant to 10 CFR 50.92 is provided la cnclosure 3.

Enclosed is a check for the $150 amendment application fee required by
10 CFR 170.12.
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U.S. Nucleaar Regulatory Commission MAY 261988

By letter dated December 23, 1986, TVA committed to submit the unit 2 technical
specification change within 60 days of completion of the mode 3 testing.
Jack Donohew was notified by telephone that the AFH mode 3 testing for unit 2
was considered field complete on March 23, 1988. Therefore, the proposed change
was due to NRC May 22, 1988. Mr. Donohew was notified by telephone on May 19,
1988, that because of a temporary redirection of resources, the May 22 date-
would not be met. During the telephone call, Mr Donohew was informed that the
technical specification change would be submitted on or before May 27, 1988.

Please direct questions you may have concerning this issue to Russell R. Thompson
at (615) 870-7470.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VA LEY AUTHORITY

/ -
.

R. Gridley, Dir ctor
Nuclear Licensing and

Regulatory Affairs

Sworn . o gd subscribeA before me
this- (OIS day of F////Zo 1988

~
/tL_ | b

Notary Public G'MyCommissionExpiresA(/ qJo-

Enclosures
cc: See page 3
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission yay 261988

cc (Enclosures):
Mr. K. P. Barr, Acting Assistant Director

for Inspection Programs
TVA Projects. Division
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccamission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. Michael H. Mobley; Director (w/o enclosures)
Division of Radiological Health
T.E.R.R.A. Building
150 9th Avenue, N
Nashville, Tennessee 37203

Mr. G. G. Zech, Assistant Director
for Projects

TVA Projects Division
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint, North

11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

.Sequoyah Resident Inspector
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant
2600 Igou Ferry Road
Soddy Daisy, Tennessee 37379

|

!

i

|

:

<


